
UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 
 
 
 

January 2, 2020 
 
EA-18-112 
 
Dr. Kert F. Anzilotti, MD, MBA 
Chief Medical Officer Acute Care 
Christiana Care Health Services 
CH Management Suite 1218 
4755 Ogletown-Stanton Road 
Newark, DE 19718 
 
 
SUBJECT: RECEIPT OF PAYMENT OF PROPOSED CIVIL PENALTY 
 
 
Dear Dr. Anzilotti: 

This letter acknowledges receipt of payment from Christiana Care Health Services for the 

$3,500 civil penalty issued by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission with the Notice of 

Violation on December 3, 2018.  Corrective actions associated with the violations will be 

examined during inspections. 

 
  Sincerely, 

 
/RA/ by SWoods/for/ 

 
 Juan D. Peralta, Chief 
 Enforcement Branch 
 Office of Enforcement 
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